Additional comments:

This situation should never have been allowed to arise because there is no justification in the
UK for the removal of the use of Ch 69 (860 MHz) because there is no visible commercial
demand for that small isolated piece of spectrum.

In addition the previous decision was made with no regard for the feasibilty of replacement
Ch39 equipment being or becoming available.

Question 1: Do you agree with our proposal to allow high power PMSE use in
channel 38 on 606.7 and 607 MHz at a maximum of 10 W ERP?:

Yes
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